
 

 

 

 

July 10, 2023 
 
Mohana Kotian 
Mohana HR Futuristics 

 
 
Dear Mohana, 
 
Thank you for submitting your organization’s Level 2 Accreditation application to the International 
Coaching Federation (ICF).  The ICF has reviewed the application for Mohana HR Futuristics, and is 
pleased to grant your organization ICF accreditation.  You may now represent in your marketing 
materials that this program is accredited by the ICF for 125 total hours of coach-specific 
education/training.   
 

The accreditation date is 2023-06-15, and the accreditation will be due for renewal on 2026-07-31.   

Remember the following limitation on the accreditation of your organization: 

• Accreditation applies only to the approved Potential 2 Performance (P2P) - Level 2 Program 

ICF accredited program.  It does not apply to any other program(s) operated by your 

organization. 

• Accreditation of your organization applies only to the program operated by the owner(s) listed 

in the application.  It does not apply to and cannot be used by any franchise, licensee, or 

secondary distributor of any kind or by any organization that does not use the existing 

infrastructure described in the application and administered directly by the applicant.  Any such 

programs are considered new programs and must file separate, independent applications for 

approval. 

Congratulations on your organization’s ICF accreditation approval and thank you for your continuing 

commitment to excellence in the coaching profession.  Please do not hesitate to contact me with any 

questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Rockelle Ward 

Director of Global Accreditation, ICF Coaching Education 

International Coaching Federation 

2365 Harrodsburg Rd, STE A325 

Lexington, KY 40504 USA 

support@coachingfederation.org
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